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Principal’s Report 
 
 
Exciting Times! 
Our veggie garden makeover starts on the 24th June and the studio building works start on the 28th 
June. Things will be starting to look magnificent in that area by the time we come back to school in 
Term 3. We are happy to be partnering with some wonderful local trades, ITEC Earthworks and Gar-
ratt Building.  
 
Help Required this Saturday 10:00 - 11:00am 
We need assistance to empty out the studio space this Saturday ready for the builders. I will be at 
school with some helpers from 10am, so if anyone can spare an hour to help move some heavy and 
bulky items, please come along.  
 
School Sleepover  
Our school sleepover is going ahead next Thursday 24th June. Students are able to wear suitable free 
dress each day and we are dressing up for a ‘fancy’ dinner on the Thursday evening.  
 
Thank you 
Thank you very much to Mike Galbraith for coming to school last Saturday and clearing the storm 
damaged tree near the chicken coop.  The chickens are not afraid to come out and free range now! 
 
Semester 1 Reports and Parent Teacher Interviews 
Our Semester 1 reports will be sent home on Wednesday 23rd June. This is our first reporting period 
using the uEducateUs platform so we will be seeking feedback from families next term about the lay-
out and design of the reports. Parent teacher interviews will be held early in Term 3. 
 
Murrindindi Beanie and Fibre Festival Fundraiser 
Our food stall fundraiser for the Beanie Festival is fast approaching. We will need many volunteers to 
make the event a success. I have shared a sign up sheet with families today via uEducateUs. Please 
respond with your availability as soon as possible as we need to know if we will have enough volun-
teers to run the stall. We are also seeking donations of baked goods for the stall - cakes, slices, muf-
fins, cupcakes etc.  
 
Open Morning - Monday 21st June 
With the easing of COVID restrictions, we are hoping that we will be able to run our open morning on 
Monday as planned. The Department of Education’s updated Operating Guidelines for schools still 
haven’t been released, but hopefully we will have them by tomorrow. If you know any local families 
who might be interested in visiting, please pass on the information.  
 
STEM Club 
STEM Club will continue in Term 3 with the workshops we missed and some exciting new topics. The 
dates will be advertised in next week’s newsletter.  
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Sarah 
 
 



Important Dates: 
 

Thursday 24th June 
School Sleepover 
Friday 25th June 

Final day of Term 2 
 

Term 3 
12 July to 17 September 

Term 4 
4 October to 17 December 

Blake has been approaching 
his learning with maturity 
and dedication and this is 
showing in his excellent re-

sults.  
Congratulations Blake! 




